CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

April 20,2017

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes
Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I would like to request a Waiver of Residency for Robert Tetreault, Waterfront
Supervisor/in the Parks, Recreation & Beaches department who resides in Mattapoisett,
MA. Mr. Tetreault is well-qualified for the position, having worked on the waterfront at
the New Bedford beaches as a life guard since 2013,

I have attached correspondence to support the reason for this request and Mary Rapoza,
Director of Parks, Recreation and Beaches will be available at the meeting to answer any
questions. '

Attathment

ce: Robert Tetreault
Mary Rapoza
Personnel
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

PARKS, RECREATION & BEACHES
JONATHAN F, MITCHELL

April 5, 2017

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell
City of New Bedford

133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

I respectfully request a residency waiver for Robert Tetreault. | am recommending Robert for the position of
Waterfront Supervisor. Robert Tetreault is a young man of 24 who resides with his parents. His parents
recently moved to Mattapoisett and he moved with them.

Robert Tetreault is well-qualified for the position. Robert has been working on the waterfront at the New
Bedford beaches as a life guard since 2012, Last year he was the Waterfront Supervisor. This position
reguires a strong understanding and knowledge of the life guard operations and responsibilities. Robert’s
history of working on our beaches as well as his experience last year as the Waterfront Supervisor makes him
the ideal candidate for this position. We have not received any applications from other gualified applicants
for the position.

! know that Robert is an asset to the City of New Bedford given his qualifications and past employment with
us.

| will be available at the meeting to answer any questions presented by the City Council.
Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

-
Mary S Rapoza, Depa nt Head

/’

cc: Personnel
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